
 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF WATERVILLE VALLEY 

PLANNING BOARD 

PROPOSED CHANGES TO SITE PLAN REGULATIONS 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

Thursday, May 9
th

, 2019 at 8:00 a.m. 
 

 

The Waterville Valley Planning Board will hold a public hearing during 

its regularly scheduled session in the downstairs meeting room of the 

Rust Municipal Building on Thursday, May 9
th

, 2019 at 8:00 a.m. to 

discuss the following: 

 

1. Amend sections of the Waterville Valley Planning Board Site Plan 

Regulations. 

 

Please feel free to join the meeting with any questions or comments. 

Persons planning to attend the public hearing who require special 

accommodations are asked to contact the Town Office at (603) 236-

4730. 

 

Complete texts of the proposed amendments are posted on the website 

under Planning Board at www.watervillevalley.org and are also 

available at the Town Offices, 14 TAC Lane, Waterville Valley, NH  

03215.  Office Hours are Mon-Wed -Fri, 8AM to 4PM and Tue-Thurs, 

8AM to 1pm. 

 

 

http://www.watervillevalley.org/

